
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: November 13, 2019 

FROM: General Manager 

SUBJECT: Update on Transit Operations Facility and Lake Merritt Plaza 

At the November 21 , 2019 Board meeting, staff will provide an update on the Transit Operations 
Facility. The presentation will include an overview of the project, challenges identified at the Lake 
Merritt Site, information on a proposed alternative site, and an overview of the next steps for the 
Transit Operations Facility and Lake Merritt Plaza. 

If you have any questions about the attached presentation, please contact Val Menotti, Chief 
Planning & Development Officer at (510) 287-4794. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


